HealthWorks Fitness Center members
and guests will no longer be required
to wear masks. HOWEVER, we sirongly
encourage everyone to continue to
follow all recommendations from public
health officials - including wearing a
mask and physical distancing - to
protect you and others while in the gym.

#SocialFitnessing



